This message is from the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. If you were exposed to toxic substances in the military, a new law called the PACT Act may make you eligible for extra benefits and care. The PACT Act benefits Veterans of the Vietnam, Gulf War and post-9-11 eras. Learn more at VA.gov/pact, or call 1-800-myva-411.

